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For the first time in the history of social media, STBD Realty
Group  is  set  to  organize  an  exclusive  award  ceremony
recognizing influential personalities across various digital
platforms.  The  Trending  Titan  Awards  will  honor  leading
figures  in  social  media  across  100  distinct  categories,
spanning fields such as writing, fine arts, business, sports,
fitness, and more.
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Nitin Tripathi

This  landmark  event  marks  a  significant  milestone  in  the
evolution of digital influence, acknowledging individuals who
have redefined engagement and impact in the online sphere.
According to event organizer Nitin Tripathi, the selection
process was meticulously designed to ensure credibility and
inclusivity.  It  began  with  an  extensive  public  survey
conducted  across  multiple  social  media  platforms,  allowing
users to nominate their favorite influencers in each category.
Following this, a distinguished panel comprising 50 prominent
social  media  influencers  and  industry  experts  conducted
rigorous deliberations to select the final winners.

The Trending Titan Awards ceremony will take place at the
Delhi Malayali Association Auditorium in RK Puram, New Delhi,
drawing  an  elite  gathering  of  renowned  social  media
personalities,  content  creators,  and  industry  leaders.  The
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event is expected to be a milestone celebration of digital
innovation, providing an unparalleled networking opportunity
for influencers, brands, and media professionals alike.

With the ever-expanding impact of social media in shaping
opinions, trends, and cultural movements, the Trending Titan
Awards seeks to not only honor the achievements of digital
pioneers but also to inspire the next generation of content
creators.  Attendees  can  look  forward  to  an  evening  of
recognition,  entertainment,  and  engagement,  setting  a  new
benchmark for influencer-driven award ceremonies in India.

About Nitin Tripathi
Nitin  Tripathi  is  a  qualified  engineer  and  a  visionary
entrepreneur  of  the  new  generation.  After  completing  his
master’s degree in the United States, he gained professional
experience  abroad  before  returning  to  India  to  establish
himself as a serial entrepreneur. His ventures span multiple
industries, including software, hospitality, and education.

In addition to his business endeavors, Nitin Tripathi is a
prominent social media influencer, actively managing various
online  communities  focused  on  business,  fitness,  and
parenting.

About STBD Realty Group
STBD Realty Group, an acronym for Small Town Big Dreams, is a
dedicated real estate conglomerate headquartered in Lucknow,
specializing in the real estate and hospitality sectors with a
strategic  focus  on  the  development  of  small  towns  across
India.

Committed to innovation, excellence, and community engagement,
the company has established a strong presence in residential,
commercial,  and  luxury  developments.  STBD  Realty  Group  is
dedicated  to  creating  landmark  spaces  that  redefine  urban
living  while  actively  supporting  initiatives  that  foster
creativity,  entrepreneurship,  and  digital  transformation.
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Through its visionary approach, the company aims to contribute
to a more connected and dynamic future.


